
Hi, my name is Alicia. I have lived in the trailers for 9 years. I moved from some apartments because 

they were too expensive. I have 3 children that go to Smith Middle School and East Chapel Hill High 

School. I don't know how to drive and I depend on the bus to go to work and when I have medical 

appointments and to school. I don't want to leave from these trailers because I don't know where I 

would go. I believe that there isn't any place where I would pay what I am paying now. I earn $18,000 
per year and I don't believe that I could pay for an apartment that costs $1000 per month. One of my 

daughters is in the 11'h grade and in school and they are helping her to look for college grants. I am 

afraid that these services that they are giving her would be interrupted if we have to leave and maybe 

change schools. If they are going to remove us, please help us relocate here in the area of Chapel Hill, 

because this is our home. Thank you. 


